

Saint James' Anglican Church

February Newsletter 2021

BOOK STUDY

Me and White Supremacy continues for the next three Monday evenings at 7:00 pm. All are welcome.

Zoom Link



VESTRY

Vestry will be held electronically via ZOOM on Sunday, February 21 at 10:00 a.m.

Please register in advance with Sam at office@stjames-manotick.ca to allow for ease of meeting Vestry protocols.

Vestry Zoom Link

If you cannot use ZOOM and would prefer a telephone connection, please reach out to Sam at the office and we will coordinate with you the week prior to Vestry.



2020 Income Tax Receipts

2020 Income Tax receipts should be in your mail box soon!

E-mailed receipts should be there now. Please check your "spam" folder if you have not seen it.

Tax receipts, being sent via Canada Post, will be mailed on Thursday.

Parish Council

Parish Council meets on Tuesday, February 16 at 7:00 p.m. via ZOOM. As always, parish council is open to all, should you wish to join, please reach out to Sam at office@stjames-manotick.ca for the link in advance.



